
MUSICAL THEATER
1ST-2ND GRADE, 3RD-6TH GRADE

CLASS DESCRIPTION

If your child has a flair for the
dramatic or loves to dance and
sing, this class has their name all
over it. It is perfect as a stand-
alone class or as an addition to
core classes. Our teachers do a
wonderful job of engaging students
in singing, dancing, and acting.
These students will also get to
experience tap dance. 

Il
lume Dance Compa

ny

$30 annual registration fee

$42 per month (45 minutes once a
week) 1st-2nd grade

$48 per month (60 minutes once a
week) 3rd-6th grade

Recital Fee $80
Recital fee includes the fall
“Show of Gratitude” and the Spring
Production + the costume needed
for both performances and a
digital download recording.
Tickets for the spring production
are $8 (plus fees).

PRICING
-Activewear like leggings and a
fitted tank 
-black tap shoes
-Hair must be in a ponytail

ATTIRE

Students enroll for entire season
mid August - May. 

$20 cancellation fee applied for
unenrollling a student.


